
   
 
 

HONORING LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS AND COMMEMORATING 
NATIONAL POLICE WEEK 2025. 

 

WHEREAS, the Congress and President of the United States have designated the week of May 11–
17, 2025, as National Police Week in recognition of the service and sacrifice of law 
enforcement officers throughout the nation; and 

  

WHEREAS, law enforcement officers risk their lives each day to safeguard the rights and freedoms 
of the public, enforcing our laws, maintaining peace and order, and providing critical 
protection for our communities; and 

  

WHEREAS, it is fitting and proper to honor the valiant men and women—past and present—who 
have answered the call to serve and protect, and who demonstrate courage, 
commitment, and professionalism in the line of duty; and   

  

WHEREAS, the Town of Highland Beach is proud to recognize and commend the dedicated 
members of the Highland Beach law enforcement community for their exceptional 
service, integrity, and unwavering dedication to ensuring the safety and security of all 
residents and visitors; and 

  
WHEREAS, we especially pay tribute to those who have made the ultimate sacrifice in the 

performance of their duty, and we honor their memory with deep gratitude. 
  
NOW, THEREFORE, I, NATASHA MOORE MAYOR of the Town of Highland Beach, Florida, 
on behalf of the Town Commission, do hereby proclaim May 11-17, 2025, as  
 

 

National Police Week 
 

in recognition of the work of all law enforcement officers, with special appreciation for the Highland 
Beach Police Department. We urge all residents to join in honoring those who serve and protect our 
community with valor and commitment. 
 

IN WITNESS WHEREFORE, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the official seal of the Town 
of Highland Beach, Florida to be affixed this 6th day of May 2025. 

 

  
 
 
 

NATASHA MOORE 
MAYOR 

 
 

 

 
 

The Town of Highland Beach, Florida 

Proclamation 


